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Comments: To whom it may concern:

 

I have deep reservations about the proposed development at Holland Lake. The scale of the project threatens

the natural environment to an egregious level. This natural area should not bear the burden of both the

construction of the project, the destruction of habitat, and the long-term consequences of increased levels of

human presence. The proposed development is not in keeping with the Forest Service's core values of

conservation, interdependence, diversity, and safety.  We need to keep our wild spaces wild and not further

colonize our natural spaces with the goal of for-profit exclusivity. I support efforts to update the current structures

within the existing footprint but do not support additional degradation of our wild spaces, especially not the few

that are relatively untouched and uncommercialized.

 

I strongly oppose this development.

 

Kaetlyn Cordingley


